PSA PITCH LETTER SAMPLE 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:

First Name Last Name

Member, Florida Institute of CPAs
Phone: (XXX) XXX-XXXX

Email: firstname.lastname@cancer.org
Dear Public Service Coordinator,

Enclosed you will find 45- and 60-second public service announcements regarding the importance of using a Certified Public Accountant for your tax needs. 
It’s important to know that not all accountants may call themselves a Certified Public Accountant (CPA). A CPA must adhere to certain professional and technical requirements. CPAs are relied upon because of their keen analytical and decision-making skills. Their clients also value their objectivity, integrity and dedication to service. 
· Florida CPAs are tested and certified. A CPA is an accountant who has been certified by the state of Florida after they’ve passed a rigorous exam. 

· CPAs have a college degree. Eligible candidates must graduate with an appropriate baccalaureate or master's degree from an accredited college with a focus on accounting or finance.  

· CPAs must meet certain work experience requirements in public accounting, corporate accounting or finance or in academia to receive a CPA certificate.  

· CPAs take continuing education. Active CPAs must meet continuing education requirements to maintain an active CPA certificate.  

· CPAs follow a strict code of ethics. In addition to education and licensing requirements, members of the Florida Institute of CPAs are bound by a strict code of professional ethics and are required to take ethics courses.  

We would greatly appreciate your help in getting the word out about the importance of using a CPA for tax preparation services. We hope you will include the information within your programming schedule. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at (PHONE), or email me at (EMAIL ADDRESS). Thank you.

Regards,

Your name
